
Use of Senior Portraits for the Yearbook from a
Photographer other than Bill Miller Photographers

This year we will allow you to submit a senior portrait formal photo (tux or drape) and/or a senior

portrait casual photo (clothing must be in compliance with the LCS Dress Code for Dress Down Days) for

use in the yearbook IF you can obtain written consent from the photography company that you use that

gives us permission to print their photos in our yearbook. This written consent must be submitted to Ms.

Smith at the same time that the photos are submitted.

Photos must be the original digital image, not a photo of a photo or a screenshot. Photos must

not contain the word PROOF on them or have a copyright symbol on them. If you cannot provide the

original digital image and the photography company’s written consent to Ms. Smith, your photos will not be

used. The deadline to submit these items is Friday, December 10, 2021. Submissions cannot be

accepted after this time because the yearbook staff has deadline requirements with Jostens that must be

met in order for the yearbook to be printed and shipped to us on time.

Digital images and written consent can be emailed ssmith@lanettcityschools.org.

It is recommended that you ask the photography company if they will give you this consent before you take

the photos. If you are unable to provide Ms. Smith with the digital images and written consent and

you do not take your photos when Bill Miller Photographers is at Lanett High School taking senior

portraits, you will not be included in the senior section of the 2022 Lanala yearbook.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at ssmith@lanettcityschools.org.

Thanks!

Sharon Smith
LHS School Librarian and Lanala Yearbook Advisor
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